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NEWS RELEASE 
 
 
 
Incident Date and Time:  Thursday, June 23, 2022 at 10:25pm   
 
Location:     1600 block of Woodside Road, Unincorporated   
                  Redwood City 
  
Type of Crime/Incident:         PC 212.5(c) Robbery – Felony 
            
 
Suspect:   S-1 Hispanic Male, unknown age, black hooded sweatshirt  
   S-2 Hispanic Male, unknown age, gray hooded sweatshirt              

 
Summary:  
  
On June 22, 2022, at approximately 10:25pm, the San Mateo County Sheriff’s Office 
investigated the report of an armed robbery that occurred in the 1600 block of Woodside Road 
in Unincorporated Redwood City.  
 
Upon arrival, Deputies learned that two male suspects entered the business, pointed a 
handgun at the employee and stole money from the cash register. The suspects then fled the 
business and were described as Hispanic males with Suspect 1 wearing a black hooded 
sweatshirt armed with a handgun and Suspect 2 wearing a gray hooded sweatshirt. The 
suspects fled in a four – door black sedan with tinted windows west bound on Woodside Road.  

 
Anyone who has information regarding this incident may call the San Mateo County Sheriff’s 
Office Anonymous Tip Line at 1-800-547-2700. 

 
 
 

Written by: Sergeant Patrick Carey #279, Headquarters Patrol Bureau 
 

 
Case #22-04995:   

Release Date:  06/23/2022 
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